Editorial office Journal of Serbian Chemical Society

October 9th, 2015


Dear Professor Živković:

Please find enclosed the copy of the manuscript “Fruška gora mountainous environments – assessing the impact of geological setting and land use on soil properties” by Tamara Đorđević, Milica Kašanin-Grubin, Gordana Gajica, Zorica Popović, Rada Matić, Ljuba Josić, Milan Milenković. Aleksandar Lazarević and Branimir Jovančićević submitted to the Journal of Serbian Chemical Society, section Environmental Chemistry edited by Dr. Radak.  
Results presented in this paper are original and never have been published elsewhere or are under consideration for publication in another journal. We believe that paper should be evaluated for publication in the section Environmental Chemistry of the JSCS since results show that geological setting highly influences soil physic-chemical properties and thus bedrock characteristics should be taken into consideration during land management.  
We would like to suggest following reviewers for our manuscript:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Prof. Dr. Mališa Antić, Faculty of Agriculture, University of Belgrade
Prof. Dr. Dragan Manojlović, Faculty of Chemistry, University of Belgrade
Prof. Dr. Ilija Brčeski, Faculty of Chemistry, University of Belgrade

I look forward to hearing about your decision.

Sincerely yours,
Gordana Gajica
